## OFFICIAL MINUTES OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES FOR THE VILLAGE OF BATH BUDGET MEETING MARCH 9, 2015

This meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Bath was held on the 9th day of March, 2015 at the Village of Bath, Village Hall, located at 110 Liberty St., Bath, NY 14810. This meeting was called to order by Mayor William von Hagn at 4:01 p.m.

## **Present:**

Mayor:	William von Hagn	Street Superintendent: Jeff Muller	
Deputy Mayor/Trustee:	Jeanne Glass	Chief of Police:	Chad Mullen
Trustee:	Mark Bardeen	Clerk/Treasurer:	Jacqueline Shroyer
Trustee:	Mike McNally	Deputy Clerk/Treas:	Stephany Bartusiak
Trustee:	Mike Sweet	Fire Chief:	Joe Washburn
Code Enforcement:	Ralph Senese	1 <sup>st</sup> Asst. Fire Chief:	Robin Havens

## **Budget:**

Discussion of the entire budget took place. Street Superintendent, Jeff Muller was able to cut about \$11,000 from a retirement buyout.

Next scheduled Budget meeting Thursday, March 12, 2015 at 4:00 p.m.

## Adjourn:

Motion made by Trustee Sweet, seconded by Trustee Bardeen to adjourn the budget meeting at 5:44 p.m. All present were in favor and the motion was carried.

Respectfully Submitted By:

Jacqueline Shroyer

Clerk/Treasurer